
Happy 
Thanksgiving 

To the Faculty & Staff of Remington College,

I would like to take a moment to wish you all a safe and 

happy Thanksgiving. It is my hope that over the holiday break 

you are able to take some time to spend with family and 

friends and reflect on all of the things you are thankful for. 

It is your dedication to our students’ success that makes this It is your dedication to our students’ success that makes this 

school what it is today, and for that I am truly grateful. Being 

a part of  this school means making a positive difference in 

the lives of people who often-times need it the most. I am 

thankful and honored that our students have entrusted us  

to help guide their career paths, it is a job that I know we all to help guide their career paths, it is a job that I know we all 

take very seriously. I wish you all the best and I am looking 

forward to many great accomplishments as we move 

forward as an organization. 

Thank you,

Pam Bell
President - Remington College


